From: "Clopine, William W." <w.w.clopine@conocophillips.com>
To: "John W. Ritz" <jwritz@ou.edu>

John,

Sorry for the delayed response, It's been a tough week here with more
merger related changes and cutbacks. All of the ups and downs with
Roger, Castagna and associated issues has complicated things even

—Y
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